
26 Helme Drive, Kendal - LA9 7JB
Kendal

Guide Price  £325,000



26 Helme Drive
Kendal, Cumbria

Situated in a lovely residential area, this charming
semi-detached house offers a delightful retreat for
those seeking peace and tranquillity within a
modern setting. Featuring three well-appointed
bedrooms, this property exudes comfort and style at
every turn.

Upon entering the property, one is greeted by a cosy
lounge plus an open-plan living and dining room
with large sliding doors providing seamless access
to the spacious private garden, flooding the rooms
with natural light and offering a picturesque view. A
modern kitchen effortlessly flows boasting
integrated appliances and plenty of built in
cupboards.

The property further benefits from a modern
bathroom complete with a shower and bath,
promising a luxurious experience for residents and
guests alike.

Convenience is key with off-road parking,
furthermore, the property offers scenic countryside
views, allowing residents to relax and unwind in the
tranquillity of their surroundings.

Energy Efficiency Rating: D











GARDEN

Private lawned garden with seating areas

DRIVEWAY

1 Parking Space

ON STREET





Arnold Greenwood Estate Agents
Arnold Greenwood Solicitors, 8-10 Highgate - LA9 4SX

01539733383

kendal@arnoldgreenwood.co.uk

www.arnoldgreenwoodestateagency.co.uk/

Whilst every care has been taken in the preparation of these sales particulars, they are for
guidance purposes only and no guarantee can be given as to the working condition of
the various services and appliances. Measurements have been taken as accurately as
possible but slight discrepancies may inadvertently occur. The agents have not tested
appliances or central heating services. Interested applicants are advised to make their
own enquiries and investigation before finalising their offer purchase. Money Laundering
In the event of prospective purchasers making an offer on a property, in relation to the
Money Laundering Regulations photographic ID and Utility bill showing your address will
be required. Please contact the office for their information.


